
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Hannes Dempewolf
Cc: Info DivSeek; Marie Haga; Bhatti, Shakeel (AGDT); Powell, Wayne (CGIAR Consortium); Ruth Bastow
Subject: Re: invitation to DivSeek meetings
Date: Thursday, November 20, 2014 8:41:56 AM

hi Hannes, I will attend. IS there a room block that we need to reserve at the Hilton?
scott

On Nov 19, 2014, at 4:44 PM, Hannes Dempewolf 
<hannes.dempewolf@divseek.org> wrote:

Dear DivSeek partners,

Please find attached a formal invitation letter to the first DivSeek Partner 
Assembly and technical meeting, which will both take place on Friday, the 9th 
of January 2015 at the Hilton San Diego Gaslamp District Hotel in San Diego, 
USA. As indicated in the attached letter, please let us know before December 3rd,
 who will be attending on behalf of your organization (please email to: 
info@divseek.org).

With kind regards and on behalf of the joint facilitation unit,
Hannes Dempewolf & Francisco Lopez
<Divseek meetings invitation.pdf>
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